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Senator Mark Miller’s Statement on the #MarkHarrisLaw 

 

Madison – “Another day, another calendar full of solutions in search of problems. 

Another day Senate Republicans failed to address the actual issues facing the 

hardworking people of Wisconsin.  

 

“I am disappointed that as we near the end of session that we have yet to address the 

deficit Republicans created in public schools, failed to address student loan debt, failed to 

address the problems with the Department of Corrections, failed to address the disaster 

that is WEDC. Today though, Republicans passed a bill simply because they are scared 

of an upcoming Senate election.  

 

“Facing the possibility of losing the majority, they have resorted to passing bills designed 

to intimidate a democratic candidate.  

 

We spent far too much time today discussing the absurdity of the #MarkHarrisLaw. 

Wisconsinites deserve better than this Republican led legislature, focused only on their 

next elections.” 

 

#END# 

  


